
Livin’ The Breast Life, LLC
P: (207) 573-2936
F: (256) 946-8776

mkohls@livinthebreastlife.com
Brewer, ME 04412 

State of Maine Car Seat Program 

For children 5 - 65 lbs and under 54”: 
Evenflo Titan 65/SureRide 

If you are local or able to travel to Brewer,
please use this Google Form: 

 
For children 55 - 120 lbs and 44” - 57”: 

Evenflo GoTime Booster 

Once Livin’ the Breast Life, LLC has a seat for you, they will reach out and schedule a 
pick-up appointment. You will need proof of eligibility and residency at that
appointment. Should you have any questions, please reach out to the facility directly. 

1. Eligibility requirements - participants must receive and provide proof of ONE of the 
following: 

a. eWIC card b.
MaineCare letter c.
TANF d. SNAP 

OR 
a current dated letter of correspondence
from either of the agencies to the family,
confirming participation 

2. Residency requirements - provide ONE of the following (non-expired):

For other distribution centers, please visit 
the state website: 

The Bureau of Highway Safety has partner locations around the State of Maine where income 
eligible families can make an appointment with a certified car seat technician to obtain
a car seat. 

 

What is it? 

 

What seats are provided? 

How do I request a car seat? 

 
What are the eligibility requirements? 

I’ve completed my request, now what? 

a. State of Maine Driver’s License
b. State of Maine Identification
c. Maine Tribal Identification
d. Fostering license/certification 

 
e. High School Photo ID Card
f. Letter of Refugee accompanied
by the Refugee’s photo and I-94
number 

**Should you not have one of the above, please contact a Distribution center for assistance. 

NOTES: This service is available by appointment only. Make sure to plan ahead, there may be a slight wait time 
to meet with a technician. Your child will need to be present during the appointment. 

The wait time is typically 6-8 weeks due to needing to order the car seats from the manufacturer. This is 
assuming there are no delays in shipping. 

For expecting families, the appointment cannot be scheduled more than one month before the due date. 
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